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A recently started EU project (FP7 project No 603587) called SWITCH-ON will establish new infrastructure for
water research in Europe. The overall goal of the project is to make use of open data, and add value to society by
repurposing and refining data from various sources. SWITCH-ON will establish new forms of water research and
facilitate the development of new products and services based on principles of sharing and community building.
The basic for this work is a virtual water-science laboratory, which consists of open data, dedicated software tools
and a set of protocols, hosted at the “SWITCH-ON water information” portal at http://water-switch-on.eu/. The
laboratory will seamlessly integrate the open data with harmonised modelling tools and facilities the performance
of virtual experiments of comparative science. Comparative science is a new form of research, which will advance
science by contrasting water related processes in different environments and help understand complex processes
in a more holistic way than individual studies
The SWITCH-ON objectives are to use open data for implementing: 1) an innovative spatial information platform
with open data tailored for direct water assessments, 2) an entirely new form of collaborative research for
water-related sciences, 3) fourteen new operational products and services dedicated to appointed end-users, 4) new
business and knowledge to inform individual and collective decisions in line with the Europe’s smart growth and
environmental objectives. The SWITCH-ON project will be one trigger in a contemporary global movement to bet-
ter address environmental and societal challenges through openness and collaboration. The poster will present the
project visions and achievements so far, and invite more research groups to use the virtual water-science laboratory.


